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Sustaining Club 
 

                      March, 2024 
Dear Friend, 
 
The 2023 Lake County results in the August Special Election and November Election 
enshrining in our State Constitution reproductive rights for all Ohioans, give us great hope 
that Democrats can and will be more successful in Lake County. In this important election 
year, we will be supporting the Biden/Harris ticket and working to re-elect Sen. Sherrod 
Brown. We also have a great slate of county and district candidates: 

 
- Dan Troy, State Rep., 23rd    - Ron Graham, Common Pleas Judge 
- Adam Dudziak, Commissioner  - Jean Sency, Commissioner 
- Beth Knezevich, Clerk of Courts  - Anne Denny, Recorder 
- Jerry Jaffe, Treasurer   - Rick Walker, State Rep., 57th  
- Chris Callender, State Sen., 18th   - Katie O’Neill, State Sen., 18th 

 
We will support these candidates with all of the resources and expertise we can muster. This 
crucial Presidential election year requires our steady focus to help our candidates up and 
down the ballot be successful. Supporting our candidates with a storefront campaign office, 
vote by mail chaser literature, mailers to likely early in-person voters, sample ballots, door to 
door and phone canvassing, and literature distributions require big investments from our 
local Party. In 2022, these activities cost the local Party over $25,000. These are the 
investments we need to make to allow our candidates a fighting chance to be competitive. 
 
We are reaching out to you to ask you to join or renew your Sustaining Club membership. 
The Sustaining Club is our annual fundraising appeal and is the financial foundation of our 
party. Sustaining Club membership levels are as follows: 
 

Gold Membership            $200 
Silver Membership           $100 
Bronze Membership          $50 
Friend Membership           $25 

 
Won’t you please consider becoming a Sustaining Club member at the contribution level you 
are comfortable with? Checks should be made payable to the Lake County Democratic 
Party. You can also donate securely online using ActBlue on our website, lakedems.com. 
You can set up recurring monthly contributions if that works best for you. Corporate 
contributions can be accepted to pay for rent, telephone and internet bills. 
 
Thanks for being a true friend of the Lake County Democratic Party, our Democratic 
officeholders, and our candidates. Please continue working with us and we will be 
successful! 
 
With best regards, 
 
Tom Tagliamonte, Chair   Kevin Malecek, Secretary    
Sue Stromberg, Vice-Chair Linda Hlebak, Treasurer 
Randy Klammer, Vice-Chair                          Dan Crowder, Vice-Chair  
Melanie Majikas, Vice-Chair    
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